
Sunday, July 21, 2024
In partnership with the Sonoma County Department of Emergency Management (DEM), TSRA will be 
holding a VOLUNTARY Evacuation Exercise for members to practice quickly and safely leaving their 
homes in an actual emergency. Evacuation times will be based on divisions, and emergency alerts will 
be sent out by both the DEM and TSRA. You will receive a mailing from the DEM asking for voluntary 
opt-in to the DEM alerts specific to this exercise. Members are asked to practice evacuating and bring 
their Go Bag to the Knipp-Stengel Barn during their designated evacuation times based on location:

Staff and Disaster Response Volunteers, wearing vests and ID, will be practicing communications 
and mock scenario responses during the exercise. Hi-lo sirens and announcements may sound 
from TSRA and emergency vehicles. Small flags and signs along roadsides will indicate mock 
emergency scenarios and are NOT actual emergencies. Please advise all renters and guests.

DEM and TSRA staff and volunteers will be available at the Knipp-
Stengel Barn to answer questions and provide information and 
materials. Show your Go Bag for a chance to win raffle prizes.   
Refreshments provided. 
�
Need more information about personal preparedness, an evacuation 
checklist, or how to create a Go Bag? Contact TSRA and we will 
provide you with a BE PREPARED packet.

South Section
Divisions 1-5, 7

North Section
Divisions 12, 14, 16-21

Central Section
Divisions 6, 8-11, 13, 15

11:30 am 12:15 pm 1:00 pm

The Sea Ranch
Evacuation Exercise

Not sure of your Division Section?  Please visit our Emergencies page at tsra.org/emergencies/ to 
find out your Division or contact Member Services at info@tsra.org or 707-785-2444.


